
 

Dear Practitioners or Clients: 
 

Please note that the National Bank of Anguilla has implemented a US $20.00 fee charged on all 

incoming wire transfers. Where payments are made to the Commission’s account via wire 

transfer, please include the extra $ 20.00 charge to facilitate the full payment to the Financial 

Services Commission as stated by the relevant Financial Services enactments. 

 

Failure to provide the full payment to the Financial Services Commission account will result in 

an outstanding balance which may affect your standing with the Commission and the 

Commission may take action against the licensee as per Section 35(1) of the Financial Services 

Commission Act R.S.A.c.F28. 

 

Your attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated. 

 

Yours Truly 

 

 

Financial Services Commission                                                                      February 28, 2011 

Anguilla 


